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DGA/rlc                                                                                                                        15th December 2016 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
For many years the Modern Foreign Languages Department has run educational visits to Europe, providing 
an excellent opportunity for students to use their linguistic skills.  There are currently about 10 places 
available on the trip to France, leaving on the night of Sunday 16th July 2017 and returning on the night 
of Thursday, 20th July. I have decided to offer these places to Year 8, particularly as there were many who 
were unable to go last year due to the high demand. 
 
The trip will be to Paris, where there will be visits to central Paris including Montmartre, the Arc de 
Triomphe and a boat trip on the Seine, as well as a full day at the Parc Astérix. The cost of the Paris trip is 
estimated at £350. The cost of the trip includes travel by coach and ferry to France, accommodation, food, 
all excursions and also insurance.  All students will need to have their own passports.   
 
If you would like your son or daughter to take part in this visit, please complete the slip below and return 
it to reception, with a non-refundable deposit of £100, payable in two instalments.  The closing date for 
applications and the first deposit is Friday 26th February. The second deposit is payable by Friday 26th 
March. If your child is eligible for pupil premium they may be able to use some of their allowance towards 
payment of the trip.  Deposits can be paid in cash, by cheque or online (please contact Mrs Parsons or 
Mrs Ely in the finance office). 
 
Places will be allocated after the closing date and letters of confirmation sent.  Should the trip be over-
subscribed, progress checks and behaviour reports will be taken into account when allocating places. 
 
For any further information, please contact us and we will do our best to help. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

D Galvin 
 

Ms D. Galvin  
Trip organiser 
 

                                         Paris Trip Sunday 16th July – Thursday 20th July 2017    
                                                 (Please return slip to the Main Reception)   

 
My son/daughter ………………………………………. Would be interested in attending the Paris trip. I understand 
when the deposits are required.  
 
My son/daughter is/is not pupil premium and therefore I would/would not like to access their allowance 
to help contribute towards the cost of the trip. 
 
Signed ………………………………….                                                                                  Date …………………………..                                                          
 


